ALLEGANY COLLEGE OF MARYLAND EXTENDS SPRING BREAK:
Credit Classes Canceled on March 16 and 17

CUMBERLAND, MD (Mar. 11, 2020) — In keeping with public health guidance regarding the
coronavirus disease 2019 (COVID-19) outbreak, Allegany College of Maryland (ACM) will extend
spring break through Tuesday, March 17. Classes will resume on campus on Wednesday, March 18.

Non-credit classes through the ACM Center for Continuing Education and Workforce Development
will continue as scheduled at this time. College and community events are proceeding as scheduled.

Students are asked to monitor ACM’s website and their student email account for continued updates.
ACM’s COVID-19 webpage at www.allegany.edu/coronavirus will have the most current
information.

Students, faculty, staff, and campus visitors who exhibit coronavirus 2019 disease symptoms (fever,
cough, and shortness of breath) are asked to refrain from visiting ACM’s six locations.

Questions may be directed to the ACM Information Center at 301-784-5005.
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